
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Recall Date: 13 August 2024 
 

 

Commodity of Brand Production of Year  Affected of Number
Commodities 

Vita-Mix 225 ml and 600 ml 
blending containers, and 
blade bases, compatible 
with certain Vitamix® 
Ascent® and Venturist® 
Series blenders 

From October 2019 14 starter kits 

 

 

 
Vita-Mix has determined that there is a risk that, in a small number of 
cases, the container can separate from the blade base, exposing the 
blades and posing a risk of injury from laceration to consumers. 
 
 
Vita-Mix requests that affected customers immediately stop using the 
225ml and 600 ml blending cups and blade bases and contact Vita-Mix 
to register their details for a repair kit consisting of a protective plastic 
shroud to attach over the blade base and additional instructional labels. 

 
 

For more information, please call Vita-Mix at +968 24 116862 (from 10.00-19.00 local time, 

Monday to Thursday) or go to BlendingCupBowlRecall.expertinquiry.com 
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